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Dear Grow@Home Participant, 

 

As a member of PLANT’s Grow@Home scheme, you can help improve our estimate 

of how community gardening in Tayport is reducing carbon emissions and 

supporting local food production.  

 

PLANT requests your participation in a survey on Grow@Home gardening 

activities. In taking the survey, you will provide information on yourself, your 

garden, the type and amount of produce you grow there, and whether you compost 

or recycle any materials in your garden.  

 

PLANT will request this information on an annual basis in the autumn to be 

due 31 October. Please do your best to keep track of your progress so that you can 

give us your best estimate of all the delicious fruit and vegetables you produce.  

 

Share your progress in person by visiting the garden or virtually on the 

Grow@Home padlet: https://padlet.com/tayportgarden/GrowAtHome 

 

We thank you for your participation in the survey and look forward to adding your 

contribution to our growing database of gardening activities in Tayport! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The PLANT Team 

 
 
 
 
Privacy Statement: The information collected through this survey will be used by 
PLANT to follow up on the Grow@Home scheme with you and for project reporting. 
It will not be passed on to any third parties. 
 

https://padlet.com/tayportgarden/GrowAtHome
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Section 1. Participant information 

Participant Name 

Address and Post Code 
 
 

Email Phone 

Section 2. Garden information 

1. Describe your garden. How many plots/beds/greenhouses do you have and what is the 
approximate size of each? 
 
 
 
 
 

2. How long has your garden been used for growing food? Please provide dates if 
possible. 
 
 
 
 
 

3. What food are you growing there? Please list all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. What was the land/space used for prior to growing food? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

5. Do you use any fertilizers, pesticides, or herbicides in the garden? If yes, please list and 
provide approximate amounts used if known. 
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Section 3. Produce information (Requested Annually) 

In this section we will request specific information on fruit and vegetable production in 
your garden this season. PLANT will request this information each year in the autumn. 

A. Reporting period. Please provide the beginning and end dates of cultivation in 
your garden this year. ______________________ to _______________________. 

B. Please list the type and weight of produce that was grown in your garden this 
season. You can add more rows as needed: 

Produce Type Produce Weight (provide units) 

1.   

2.  

3.  

4.   

5.   

6.  

7.  

8.  

9.  

10.  

11.  

12.  

13.  

14.  

15.  

16.  

17.  

18.  

19.  

20.  

21.  

22.  

23.  

24.  

25.  

26.  

27.  

28.  

29.  

30.  

 
Notes: 
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Section 4. Composting 

1. Do you compost? If no, please skip this section. 
 
 
 
2a. Do you use the small or large (circle one) brown bins provided by Fife Council to 
compost your food waste? If no, go to 3a. 
 
 
             2b. Does the council remove the food waste for you?  
 
 
             2c. How often do you fill your brown compost bin? 
 
 
 
3a. How do you store your compost? 
 
 
            3b. In addition to food waste, what other materials do you compost?              
 
 
            3c. Where do you store your compost? 
 
 
            3d. How much compost did you produce this year? 
 
 
 

Section 5. Reuse 

1. Do you use any recycled materials in your garden? If so, please list below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


